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Change to Criteria for Substance Use Disorder (SUD) Services for Minnesota 
Health Care Programs Members 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) has transitioned to the use of the 
Comprehensive Assessment and Assessment Summary per Minnesota Statutes Sec. 245G.05 and criteria 
established by the American Society of Addiction Medicine (ASAM) for all requests for SUD treatment services. 
Use of the Minnesota Matrix criteria has been discontinued based on the repeal of Minnesota Rules 9530.6620 
and 9530.6622.   
 
Products Impacted 

• Blue Advantage Prepaid Medical Assistance Program (PMAP)  

• Minnesota Senior Care Plus (MSC+)  

• MinnesotaCare  

• SecureBlue (MSHO) 
 
Questions? 
Please contact provider services at 1-866-518-8448.  


